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The Florida Public Service Commission's "Rate Case Overview" dated December 2020 contains errors that understate 
the impact of rate increases by Utilities Inc of Florida. The errors show up in the Questions and Answers section number 
5 and 6 respectively. Therein the waste water amounts are correct but the water charges are understated as follows: 

Answer No. 5 

$22.38 should be $40.87 

Answer No. 6 

$26.27 should be $47.96 

This error understates the cost impact of the requested rate increase by a negative 13 % which can be significant to 
someone on a fixed income who is contemplating an actual overall 28% rate increase versus CY2019 rates and combined 
166% increase versus CY2016 as currently under review by the PSC. 

Thanks, 

Charles Tanner 
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